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OFFICIAL

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon -

| had some difficulty registering and completing the online version of the
Ward Boundary review - | suspect it may be my home internet access
which has been poor this afternoon.

| hope | am able to submit on behalf of Council to you directly.

In short, the City of Boroondara is content with Option 2 but without the
additional change between Bellevue and Studley Wards. This second
change between the two wards appears in part to undo the initial change
between the two wards to shrink Bellevue Ward (and expand Studley
Ward). While the change may be based on the Neighbourhood Character
Study, that study was published some time ago in 2017.

Please contact me if you have any queries.
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Bryan Wee
Manager Governance and Legal
Governance & Legal | Chief Executive Office
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The City of Boroondara acknowledges the Wurundjeri Woi-wurrung people as the
Traditional Owners

and original custodians of this land, and we pay our respects to their Elders past
and present.





